
Hammersmith & City 
Branch 

 

MEETING CANCELLED JANUARY 2025: 
 

Due to the first Wednesday being a Bank Holiday (New Year’s Day), and 
our venue being unavailable on the second Wednesday, the January 2025 

Branch Meeting will be CANCELLED. 
 

Branch Meetings will resume on the first Wednesday of each month at 
1500hrs, from Wednesday 5th  February 2025. 

 
Meeting dates 2025: 

• January- NO MEETING 
• Wednesday 5th Feb 
• Wednesday 5th March 
• Wednesday 2nd April 
• Wednesday 7th May 
• Wednesday 4th June 
• Wednesday 2nd July 
• Wednesday 6th August 
• Wednesday 3rd September 
• Wednesday 1st October (Nominations for positions) 
• Wednesday 5th November (AGM) 
• Wednesday 3rd December 

 

The Dolphin Public House 
Tonbridge Street, WC1H 9DW 

 
Kings Cross Station- 5 mins, St Pancras Station- 6 mins,  

Euston station- 10 mins   
 
For further information contact- 
 
Ian Flatman Branch Secretary:  
07716 815 405 
John Russell Branch Chair: 
07872 046 578 


